
  

Newsletter Date: 
2ND November 2018 

Newsletter 

Dear Parents / Carers 

 
The children from Y1- Y6 will be bringing home a user name and password for 
an exciting new app that we will be using to provide individualised home 
learning opportunities.  The app can be loaded onto any smart phone, tablet or 
computer and promises to be a fun way to reinforce your child's learning outside 
school.  There is a workshop this afternoon at 2.30pm and 5.30pm to 
demonstrate how it works - please come along! 

 

I am pleased to advise that Miss Zoe Smith has now completed her 
apprenticeship and THRIVE training and has been appointed to the post of 
permanent full time Pastoral Support Worker and Thrive Practitioner.  If you 
have any concerns regarding your child's social and emotional development or 
mental health please ask to speak to her or Mrs Corline.   

 

The children have produced some lovely work for the WW1 theme week this 
week - please have a look on the website to see the photos. 

 
With best wishes 

Mrs Harding 
 

Head Teacher’s News 

 Head Teacher: Mrs. Amelia Harding 

Upcoming 
Events 

6th November – KS2 

SATs Information 
Session for Year 6 

Parents 
 

7th November – 

Internet Safety 
Workshop for Parents, 

2:30 and 5:30 pm 
 

9th November – Non 
Pupil Day 

 

11th November – 
School led church of 

the Assumption at 
10:30 am 

Attendance 

 
The week beginning 15th October Class 3 topped the table with 96.7%. Our 
school average was 93.3%.  
 
If your child is sick please ring on the first day of absence and every other day 
thereafter. As part of our safeguarding duty we will try to contact you. If we 
cannot speak with you we ask South West Family Values to call at your address 
to ensure that you are all safe and well. 
 
We do require evidence of all medical appointments.  
 
If you bring your child in to school outside of the registration periods 
you MUST come to the office to sign them in to school. 
 
 

 
Dear Jesus,  
 

We pray in 

thanksgiving for the 
saints of God, and for 

the love and mercy 
they have shown the 

world. Lord in your 
mercy... 

 

Hear our prayer. 
 

Amen 

 

 

PTA 
16th November -
Children in Need cake 

sale  

7th December - 
Christmas Fayre 3.15 
-5.30 p.m. 



  

CLUB DAY / TIME  CLUB DAY / TIME 

Jo’s Dance Divas 
KS2 

 

Monday 
3.15 – 4.15 

£1 per session  

 Premier Sports 
Gymnastics 

Wednesday 
 3.15 – 4.15 pm 

 

Acting Up Club 
Mrs Corline 

Yr 2-6 
 

Tuesday 
3.15 – 4.15 p.m. 
£3.50 per session 

 Premier Sports 
Fitness and music 

  

Thursday  
8.00 – 8.45 am 

 

Mustard Seeds 
Mrs Quinn 

KS2 

Wednesday lunchtime 
KS2 

Wef 26/9/18 

 Premier Sports 
High 5 Netball 

KS2 
 

Thursday 
 3.15 – 4.15 pm 

Civic Award  
Mrs Davenport 

Class 6 

 
Wednesday lunchtime 

Start date TBC 

 TUFC 
Football Club  

Friday  
3.15 - 4.15 pm 
£3 per session 

Flu Immunisation 
If your child missed the flu clinic at school, please collect a form from the school office 
to apply for the catch up clinic. 
 

Open Day  
We are holding an open day on Monday, 26th November for perspective 
Parents/Careers. There will be two sessions available during the day at 9.30am and 

1.30pm. 
 

Outgrown Uniforms 
If you have any outgrown school skirts or trousers for Reception or Class 1 children, 
we would be grateful if you could send into the office as we need some spares.  

 

Poppies 
A reminder to all parents that we are selling poppies as well as an assortment of 
stationary for this year’s Poppy Appeal. These are being sold in school at break and 
lunchtime, poppies are for any donation, and the stationary items are priced at either 
50p or £1. 
 

Primary Admissions 2019 
Was your child born between 1/9/14 and 31/8/15? Online applications are now open  
from the 1st November for the submission of the Common Application Form. Please 
visit www.torbay.gov.uk. to complete the application and view the TIPS 8 booklet. The 
closing date for applications is the 15th January 2019. 
 

Other News and Information 

 
 

Our Lady of the Angels Newsletter 
   

Clubs 
 
 

Our Lady of the Angels Catholic Primary School, Queensway, Torquay TQ2 6DB 
Tel:    01803 613095    Email:  admin@queenswayprimary.co.uk    Website:  ourladyoftheangels.eschools.co.uk 

 

Our Lady of the Angels Catholic Primary School is committed to safeguarding children. 
Designated Child Protection Officer: Amelia Harding  

Deputy Child Protection Officers:  Saffy Griggs, Tamsin Corline  
Named Governor for Child Protection: Rachel Nolan 

 

 

 Star Pupils 
 

Year R   Mason  
Year 1   Anthony 
Year 2   Sofia 
Year 3   Lily R 
Year 4   Julia 
Year 5   Oliver 

Year 6   Sam 

Star Writers 
 
Year R   James 
Year 1   Olivia 
Year 2   Gracjan 
Year 3   Harry P 
Year 4   Darcey 
Year 5   Tessa 
Year 6   Ryan 

 
   Star 

Mathematicians  
 
Year R  Olivia 
Year 1   Sidonia 
Year 2   Lola 
Year 3   Sean C 
Year 4  Demi Leigh 
Year 5   Donny 
Year 6   Caitlyn 

 
 
 Handwriting             

Champion 
Year R   George B 
Year 1   Lilly-Anna 
Year 2   Jenlani 
Year 3   Evan C 
Year 4   Riley 
Year 5   Mateusz  
Year 6   Ollie F 

http://www.torbay.gov.uk/
mailto:admin@queenswayprimary.co.uk

